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Jacksonville Safety Alliance Forms Partnership with  

Florida State College at Jacksonville 
 

MIAMI, FL (September 16, 2018) – The Jacksonville Safety Alliance is honored to announce a 

new partnership with Florida State College at Jacksonville. Jeffrey Raymer, President of the 

Jacksonville Safety Alliance and Janet Jefferson Hastings, Program Coordinator, Environmental 

Workforce Development & Job Training Grant, Florida State College at Jacksonville worked 

together to form this dynamic partnership. Starting October 9, 2018, monthly Safety Alliance 

meetings will be held at Florida State College at Jacksonville, Advanced Technology Center, 

Room T111, 401 West State Street, Jacksonville, FL 32202 from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.  

 

Safety Alliance meetings are free to attend and open to the public. These meetings offer an 

outstanding opportunity for participants to learn about new and innovative environmental, 

health and safety products and services and also share their ideas and network with others to 

improve workplace safety. Working closely with the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration (OSHA) and our educational partners, we are able to rapidly identify safety and 

health trends and develop safety training and educational courses to address these concerns. 

Through innovative partnerships with several international companies like, Sunbelt Rentals, 

Caterpillar, Wernerco and Dewalt, we can leverage their knowledge and expertise to provide our 

members with exceptional resources for improving safety. 

 

About FSCJ 

Known as “the community’s college,” Florida State College at Jacksonville (FSCJ) exists to 

provide valuable, high quality learning opportunities to anyone with the desire to enhance 
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themselves through the pursuit of higher education. Serving more than 50,000 students and 

awarding more than 7,800 degrees and certificates on an annual basis, the College plays a 

significant role in supplying the region’s employers with a highly skilled, educated workforce.  

For additional information about Florida State College at Jacksonville and their outstanding 

programs and educational opportunities, please contact Janet Jefferson Hastings at 

janet.jeffersonhastings@fscj.edu or visit their website at www.fscj.edu.  

About the Safety Alliance 

Based in Miami, Florida with additional chapters in Florida, Texas, Oklahoma, Puerto Rico and 

the Bahamas, the Safety Alliance was established in 2012 as a resource for safety, health and 

risk professionals to work together with OSHA, attorneys, universities & colleges, safety vendors 

and others who support our efforts to develop "Best Practices" for improving workplace safety. 

Safety Alliance membership is free and our monthly meetings are also free to attend and offer 

participants the opportunity to network with others who are dedicated to improving safety. 

 

For additional information on the Jacksonville Safety Alliance or to learn more about 

participating, or speaking and presenting, at one of their upcoming meetings, please contact 

Jeffrey Raymer at jacksonville@safetyalliance.org or visit our website www.safetyallaince.org to 

register. 
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